Hi team,

Our CEC meeting scheduled for this Thursday (9/21/2023) is cancelled. We will probably reschedule for the Thursday before or after Thanksgiving. A few updates:

- 1) We had a very successful first (annual?) Ridgway EV "Ride & Drive" event on Saturday. We had 26 local EV owners + 3 cars from dealerships + electric motorcycles.... Thanks to all who participated.
- 2) The Log Hill Fire Department conversion from fluorescent bulbs to LEDs is now planned for Sunday October 8, beginning at 0830. Please let me know if you would like to join in the fun. :)
- 3) Ridgway Town Staff will be holding public meetings/comment periods this fall to discuss updating our Town building code + adopting the Colorado Electric Ready building code. Please help support these advances!

All the best,

Dave